
 

COMMUNITY DROP-IN SESSION – 
YOU ARE INVITED 

Cleanaway is an Australian waste management company. We are 
proposing to build and operate a Waste Transfer Station at 6 Noble 
Street, inside an enclosed shed within the existing Kewdale industrial 
area.  

We are committed to keeping you informed of our proposal and 
listening to your feedback.  

The Environmental studies for the Waste Transfer Station are 
complete and we would like to invite community members and 
interested stakeholders to find our more.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is your opportunity to learn about the outcomes of the studies 
and the environmental impact mitigation and control measures to be 
implemented at the facility.  

We encourage you to drop in, meet the team and find out about the 
project between 2:00 pm and 4:00 pm.  

We look forward to seeing you there.

When:  Wednesday 25 November 2015 

Time:  Between 2:00 pm and 4:00 pm 

Where:  Proposed Cleanaway Premise 

6 Noble Street, Kewdale 

RSVP:  1300 723 685 or via email 
Michael.Bennett@transpac.com.au 

Project Website: www.transpacific.com.au/kewdale 
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